Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
February 05, 2002

The meeting came to order at 7:10 p.m. at Paul’s Restaurant
Our member, Jim Reid, rode tonight

To date, we have 101 members, 87 full members, and 14 associate members. We wiil be
including a renewal form in the minutes, and if you haven’t already done so, please sign up
for this coming year.

OLD BUSINESS

We had a very successful booth at the Vancouver Motorcyle Show this January. We were
situated next to the XL Riders, and Trev Deeley’s kindly donated a beautiful Sportster to
display between the booths. Gerry Rooyakers, as usual, has worked very hard on the
Burn Camp, and raised no less than $2410.00 over the course of the bike show in t-shirt
and cap sales. Gerry donated the framing of the picture John Horwood had taken of the
Burn Camp. This was drawn, and tickets were sold by donation to the Burn Camp. The
XL Riders were taking orders for patches in memory of our riding friend, Julia Baily
Smith, who was tragically killed in November of 2001. Her husband, Mark, paid for the
patches, and all proceeds will be donated to the Burn Camp, as per Julia’s families’
request. Anyone interested in purchasing one of these patches, please call Gerry.

Dan McNeil, our good friend and activities officer, has recently undergone quintupie
bypass surgery. Dan is recovery well, and is at Vancouver General Hospital. We have all
signed a large card for Dan, and Diane will be delivering it to Dan. Our love and best
wishes go out to Dan ~ see you on the road again soon, Dan!!

As mentioned at earlier meetings, there is a first aid course being offered for $75.00 each
on February 17. We need 10 people to take the course, and if you are interested, please
call Trev Deeley’s at (604) 291-BIKE.

Our newsletter is complete and available at the coffee corner at Deeley’s
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